
 

St. John XXIII Catholic School - 1st Annual Read-A-Thon! 

 

From Monday, May 14 - Monday, May 21 Read! Read! Read! 

- Students collect pledges 

- Students record reading minutes at home 

- Teachers record class reading minutes at school (These minutes will be sent 

home on Thursday, May 17th due to the long weekend & therefore will be a 

spot on the pledge sheet for families to add their child’s school minutes to 

their home minutes resulting in a grand total.) 

-  

Thursday, May 24th 

- Pledge sheets are due! 

 

Monday, May 28th 

- Prize draw! All those that participate will have their name put into the draw! 
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Record Reading Minutes 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   
 
 
Total Reading Minutes 

 

At Home Reading Minutes:   

   

At School Reading Minutes:   

   

Grand Total of Reading Minutes:   



 


